
Magnolia Elementary School
Second Grade Optional Supply List for 2021-22

Dear Parents,

The second-grade team is looking forward to this fall and meeting
our new students and their families. In preparation for a new school year,
many parents ask what items are most useful in 2nd grade as they begin
their school shopping. If you can donate any of the items below, it is
greatly appreciated. Please send them with your child on the first day of
school. Necessary school supplies are always provided for all students by
the school.

Recommended Supplies to start the year:
● 1 One inch binder, white with a clear pocket on the front
● 1 pencil pouch for notebook
● 2 packs of #2 pencils (preferred brand: Ticonderoga pre-sharpened)
● 2 white erasers (by Pentel)
● 2 folders with pockets (1 purple, 1 green)
● 1 pack of colored pencils (8-12 pack)
● 1 small box of crayons
● 2 large glue sticks
● 6 dry erase markers (thin black)
● 2 yellow highlighters (thin)

Other appreciated classroom donations:
● 1 large box of tissues (for classroom use)
● Ream of copy paper (white or color)

The following supplies are useful to have at home to complete homework
assignments:

● Crayons, glue stick, scissors/ruler, pencils, colored pencils
● Addition and Subtraction (to 20) flashcard sets

Check the Parent Portal for classroom assignments. School starts on
Monday, August 23, 2021. We look forward to meeting our new students and
encourage you to walk your students to their classroom on the first day as
we have an informational form that we would like you to complete! Please
attend Back-to-School Night so that we can start our year working
together for the benefit of your child. Have a restful and happy summer!

Most Sincerely,
The Second Grade Team


